Ground Rules for SCABS Club Samplings at the WIG

*No more than 8 SCABS Club samples with a maximum size of 3 oz. each will be consumed with
no more than 24 oz. total of SCABS homebrew to be consumed at SCABS Club meetings held at
the WIG. Samples are limited to club members, their spouse or significant other and member
guest.

*Consumption is to take place exclusively at the tables designated by the WIG for the SCABS
Club meeting. Taking samples out of the room or designated areas and mingling with non
SCABS patrons is prohibited.

*Members wishing to bring a sample to a club meeting hosted at the WIG will drop off their
properly labeled brews to the bartender prior to the event (Include “For SCABS tasting, your
name and beer style). Members bringing samples in must provide plastic cups for their
individual sampling; plan accordingly for at least 15-20 people.

*No more than 8 members with 1 sample each maximum for each tasting event at the WIG. If
we have less than 8 then a member can bring a maximum of 2 samples to share. If more than 8
members want to bring in samples we will have to establish a rotation to allow everyone
eventually a chance to bring in a sample at one time or another.

*All SCABS members are responsible to comply and monitor consumption rules.

*As we have done in the past as SCABS Club Members it is recommended that while attending a
SCABS meeting at the WIG to patronize the establishment with your beverage and or food
orders before, during or after the meeting/tastings. Also, remember to tip the wait staff
appropriately.



